Katherine Douglas P

From: June Vanwingerden <jbwingerden@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 9, 2024 9:52 AM

To: Caldwell, Andy

Cc: sbcob; Steve Lavagnino; Bob Nelson; Joan Hartmann; Das Williams; Laura Capps; Mona
Miyasato

Subject: Re: Public Comment A 37 including CEQA and Brown Act concerns

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

The Santa Barbara County Flower and Nursery Association concurs with this comment from COLAB.
June Van Wingerden

President
Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 9, 2024, at 9:33 AM, Andy Caldwell <andy@colabsbc.org> wrote:

<boscommentagminwage.pdf>



